[bookmark: _GoBack][image: cid:image001.png@01D469F4.131B7410]
image1.png
Sisters of Saint Joseph

. o the Secred Hosrt
MENTORS NEEDED

The Sisters of St Joseph are seeking female volunteers who can assist with mentoring young women
‘who are about to enter University or TAFE in 2019. Many of these young women are from Sudan.
Mums with children of the same age (17-19 years old) would be ideal. Volunteers commitment
‘would be to meet with your allocated student a couple of times and then keep in touch by social
media? Support and training is provided for volunteer mentors,

For more information please contact Sister Maria Sullivan on 0448 266 017 or
maria.sullvan@sosi.org.au




